CCTO Sunday Bulletin
June 28, 2020

Prayer requests can be emailed to

ccto@ccto.org or leave a message at
805-492-2474 and our Leaders and

Prayer Team will be praying for you.

Ways to give to CCTO:
Go to website at ccto.org and click on
the “Give” tab
Or
Text “give” to 805-529-5650 and

follow directions from there
Or

Make sure you are getting all our
CCTO emails for our mid-week
devotion video “Staying Connected”.
Contact us at ccto@ccto.org if you
have not been getting emails or if you
have changed your email address
recently.

Mail your check to:
CCTO
301 W. Avenida de Las Flores
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360

CCTO Book Club
‘The Myth of Equality’

For discussion group times and more
book info, contact: Marty@ccto.org

Rachel Cardenas, our Children’s
Ministry Pastor, has videos for your
children each Sunday on our YouTube
channel. For more parent resources,
look at the ‘Parents Corner’ on our
website: ccto.org Questions for
Rachel? Contact her at
rachel@ccto.org

Middle School and High School youth
will be meeting outside with their
small groups through the summer..
Contact Kristin at kristin@ccto.org for
more information.

Virtual VBS

Facts & Figures
Year to date: $415,553
Goal to date: $518,150

‘Workshop’
Jesus’ Power Helps Us Through
June 29-July 2

Register online at www.ccto.org
Contact Rachel@ccto.org with
questions




